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Durant Named Principal 
Investigator of the Deep South 
Resource Center for Minority 
Aging Research

Raegan Durant, MD, MPH
Associate Professor, Preventive Medicine 
and General Internal Medicine 



Costa Presents MASTER study
at the American Society of 
Hematology 2019 Annual 
Meeting 

Luciano Costa, MD, PhD
Associate Professor, Hematology & Oncology
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Naramore Wins 2019 Top 
Abstract Poster at CHEST 
Conference

Rachel Naramore, MD
PGY-3

UAB Department of Medicine 



Bal Receives 2020 Amyloidosis 
Foundation David Seldin, MD, 
PhD, Memorial Research Grant
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Susan Bal, MBBS
Assistant Professor, 
Hematology and Oncology

UAB Department of Medicine 



UAB Named one 
of the Nation’s Top 
50 Cardiovascular 
Hospitals 
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The study is based on a balanced 
scorecard of publicly available 
clinical, operational, and patient 
satisfaction data.



Kanter’s Clinical Trials Lead to  
New FDA-Approved Drug to 
Reduce Pain Crises for Sickle Cell 
Patients

Julie Kanter, MD
Associate Professor, Hematology and Oncology
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Restoring the 
Art of Healing
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Compiled by Ellen Dossett (left), 
this heartfelt book celebrates 20 
years of palliative care at UAB with 
words written by the palliative 
care team, volunteers, and the 
loved ones of former patients.
(Pictured with CPSC Director Dr. Rodney Tucker)



Jane Davis, NP, is 
December Employee 
of the Month!
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Pictured from L to R: Dr. Michael Allon, 
Barbie Randall, Clinical Administrative 
Supervisor, Shane Wiley, DOM Executive 
Administrator, and Lyn Hambright, Division of 
Nephrology Administrator.

UAB Department of Medicine 



Next MGR will be January 8, 2020
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